BCCSWF - 10/14/2014 — Meeting
George Krause called the meeting to order at 7:01pm

Two guest were present: Dave Stark and Steve ? George said that there were no new reports to be
given

Terry Luck advised that he found a new way of advertising club events and he actually used it last
month, will keep us posted as to how effective it will be; Safety Harbor on October 25" Dennis McKinley
stated he will be caravanning up on the morning of the event if anyone wants to join please let him
know.

Bunnie Gleeson announced the Birthday Greetings for Larry Gleeson, Dennis McKinley and Gary Eidson,

we all sang Happy Birthday.

Dennis McKinley —announced Nov 1* in Ft Myers, Pink Heals Event. Meet at 4 pm, Parade at 5 pm, park
on 1* Street for Car Display till 9 pm (Dennis emphasized the importance of having a lot of attendees for
this activity as it’s for a worthy cause) An e-blast went out to all members with details of this worthy

event.

Gary Eidson — This Saturday Lake Mirror Classic in Lakeland FL is really a good event, Gary is going up to
attend this even.t

Dennis McKinley — Sebring this weekend (Saturday) Vintage Car Racing

The Nov 9™ British Car and American classics at the Leesburg Classic Yacht Club (spyc.com) was
announced.

Jackie Hill & Bunnie Gleeson will coordinate a St Valentine’s Day Scavenger Hunt for February 2015 —
details to be forthcoming.

George announced the passing of member Tom Kidd (87 yrs old) a week ago. No mention of
arrangements but will let the members know when revealed.

George reminded us all that new officers need to be elected President, VP, Secretary, Treasurer and
Activities Director - and to be willing to take on one of these positions if asked.

George — Gold Coast Club will be in Captiva Dec 5 — 7 and have invited us to join them on Saturday
evening Dec 6™ to join them for dinner.

Bill Newman discussed and upcoming trip to Savannah for racing and other activities.

Jackie Hill spoke for about their trip to England and the Goodwood Revival and that it was packed. It
was a well attended event and Jackie promised an article for the Marque.

Cynthia McKinley mentioned the Holiday Party and that we should be paying her or Isabel for this
activity (528 per person)



George conducted the 50/50 drawing, the winning ticket was Rollie Welch
Tommy has another Spitfire so he’s going to be active in the club again

George asked for motions to adjourn the meeting, Bill Newman made the motion, and KennyTaylor
seconded it. The meeting was adjourned at 7:36pm.



